
I am an Oregon resident and I want you to vote NO on HB 3063. Individual liberty in healthcare choices 
should not be legislated by the state. Parents are capable of making these choices themselves. While my 
children are fully vaccinated, I respect the choice of other parents to use delayed schedules or not 
vaccinate. This is a slippery slope in passing this legislation as it grabs freedom that is not yours to take 
away. 
Grace White 
Resident and homeowner in Tigard, OR 


